
Dear Colleague, 

The NYSCSH is a technical resource office for the NYS Education Department. Since 1992, the 
Center has focused on providing assistance and resources to school nurses and school medical 
directors. In 2016, we broadened support to include school health educators and those who 
oversee health education.  

Center resources include: 

• Website with resources and tools at: www.schoolhealthny.com

• Phone and Email Support Monday – Friday. 7:30 am to 4:30 pm

• Health Information Portal (HIP) email subscription list www.schoolhealthny.com/hip

• Learning Management System (LMS) online learning at www.schoolhealthnylearn.com

• Professional Development Seminars

• Facebook Page www.facebook/nyscsh

We encourage you to visit our website to see all the resources available. Subscribe to our HIP 
email list to receive the most current and accurate information. Create an account in our LMS to 
access professional development opportunities and follow us on Facebook.  

Please feel free to contact us by email or phone. 

Sincerely,  

The New York State Center for School Health – NYSCSH Staff 

New York State Center for School Health  
Contracted Resource Office of the NYS Education Department 
www.schoolhealthny.com  
NYSCSH@monroe2boces.org   
(585)617-2380
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